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Pauline Graham (centre), practice manager and a director of Capontree Vets in
Cumbria, is the new president of the VPMA. She succeeded Rebekka Fiorani,
president for the last two years, during the association’s congress in Kenilworth
last month. At right is the new junior vice-president, Helen Kington of Coach
House Vets in Newbury, Berkshire.



